Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from declaratory statement from Zach W. Miller, Esq. on behalf of JWB Property Management, LLC, filed on February 15, 2024.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 475.01(1)(a), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

Petitioner seeks the determination from the Commission regarding whether the definition of “broker,” the use of the phrase, “receive a compensation or valuable consideration therefor” in Section 475.01(1)(a), Florida Statutes or any other statutory or administrative provision prohibits a landlord or property management company from donating to tenant’s charity of choice after receiving a referral. Petitioner seeks this clarification as to tenants for multi-family units and single-family units. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com
